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STATE OF

COLORADO Allison - DNR, Rick <rick.allison@state.co.us>

Release at Sappington 22Q-301

Jason E. Thron <Jason.Thron@pdce.com> Fri, May 5, 2017 at 12:28 PM
To: "rick.allison@state.co.us" <rick.allison@state.co.us>

Cc: Mark Longhurst <Mark.Longhurst@pdce.com>, Zack Liesenfeld <Zack.Liesenfeld@pdce.com>, "chamlin@tasman-
geo.com" <chamlin@tasman-geo.com>, "rrudisill@weldgov.com" <rrudisill@weldgov.com>, Barney Hammond
<Barney.Hammond@pdce.com>, "Adell K. Heneghan" <Adell.Heneghan@pdce.com>, Karen Olson
<Karen.Olson@pdce.com>, "Brian T. Murray" <Brian.Murray @pdce.com>

Rick,

This morning PDC Energy discovered a reportable release inside secondary containment near the separator for our
Sappington 22Q-301. The release appears to be from a dump valve failure on the separator. Immediately upon
discovery the location was shut in, a vac truck was mobilized, and further cleanup efforts are currently underway.
Release location details follow:

Location: Sappington 22Q-301

Facility ID: 441876

Legal Location: SWSE 22 5N64W

Lat/Long: 40.37993/-104.53255

Landowners will be notified before close of business today and a form 19 will follow by Monday. [If you have any
questions, please let me know.

Thanks,

( PDC

&) ENERGY
Jason Thron, CSP, OHST
PDC Energy

EHS Manager

4000 Burlington Avenue
Evans, Colorado 80620
Office: (970) 506-9272

Fax: (970) 506-9276
Cell: (970) 373-9267
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